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Memorandum 
 
Date:   May 28, 2024 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2024050410 

Lim Rezone and General Plan Amendment, RZ 23-02 and GPAP 23-

02 

                                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned 

project. Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information _Revised Draft IS 

23-15 Lim. All other project information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



COUNTY OF LAKE          Mireya Turner 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT                                    Community Development Director  

Courthouse-255 N. Forbes Street 

Lakeport, California 95453 

707/263-2221 · FAX 707/263-2225 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Office of Planning and Research 
 

FROM: Lake County Community Development Department, Planning 
 Division  

 
SUBJECT: SCH #: (2024050410), Lim Rezone and General Plan 

Amendment, RZ 23-02 and GPAP 23-02, file no. RZ 23-02 
and GPAP 23-02, IS 23-15. Revision made on the first page 
of the MND to add the correct permit number. Please repost 
the revised MND. 

 
DATE: May 28, 2024 

 
MESSAGE: On May 9, 2024, Lake County published an IS/MND for zone change 
and general plan amendment (RZ 23-02 and GPAP 23-02). Following the 
publication of the IS/ND, staff became aware that the project number listed on the 
first page of the ND was wrong. Please repost the revised ND. 

 
Per CEQA Guidelines 15073.5 (a) A lead agency is required to recirculate a 
negative declaration when the document must be substantially revised after public 
notice of its availability has previously been given pursuant to Section 15072, but 
prior to its adoption. Changes to the Negative Declaration ARE NOT 
SUBSTANTIAL. Therefore, the Negative Declaration DOES NOT NEED TO BE 
RECIRCULATED. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Laura Hall 


	Memorandum

